On 2/26/2018 12:03 PM, Lucy Komisar wrote:

Dear Mr. Lack

I am resending my request to speak to you about the Dilanian Browder story.

I attempted to reach your office by phone, but was diverted to a "comment line." I left the message that I had called not to *make* a comment but to get one from you!

Lucy Komisar

----- Forwarded Message ------

Subject:request to talk to you about NBC killing Dilanian story on Browder

Date:Fri, 16 Feb 2018 13:02:26 -0500

From:Lucy Komisar <<u>LK@lucykomisar.com></u>

To:Andrew.Lack@nbcuni.com

Andrew Lack , Chairman NBC News and MSNBC 30 Rockefeller Plaza New York, NY - 10112

Dear Mr. Lack,

I am a journalist writing an article about how NBC in May 2016 killed a report by its Washington investigative reporter Ken Dilanian that would have shown William Browder's Sergei Magnitsky story to be a fake. The story was killed after Browder's lawyers threatened suit in a letter dated April 27, 2016, which was sent a to you and several others at NBC.

As you know, Browder's story was used in his campaign for the Magnitsky Act which has played a role in roiling relations between the U.S. and Russia.

I would like to talk to you about why NBC killed the story.

Lucy Komisar 212 929-1610